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St. Paul Catholic High School Holds Open Houses and Placement Exam! 

Bristol, CT – October 3, 2023 – St. Paul Catholic High School has announced its’ in-person open house 
dates and Placement Exam dates for this fall. If you or someone you know has a prospective student 
looking to attend St. Paul in the 2024/2025 school year this is the open house you’ll want to visit. 
 
All tours are by appointment with a student-led guided tour of our campus. Students and faculty will guide 
you through the halls of St. Paul and answer any questions you might have. You’ll also have an 
opportunity to meet with other students and faculty and see what St. Paul is all about.  
 
Visit spchs.com/openhouse to register for an appointment time on Saturday, October 14 or on 
Saturday, November 18 starting at 10:00am with the last appointment being 1:00pm. 
 
Also, St. Paul Catholic High School has scheduled two Placement Exam dates for prospective grade 9 
and grade 10 students. The Placement Exam is a standardized test that incoming students take as part 
of the admissions process that evaluates their performance levels in math, language and reading. This 
exam will be held at the school on Saturday, October 28 and Saturday, December 2 both beginning 
at 8:00am. When students take the exam on either of these two dates they will be eligible for merit 
scholarships. To register visit spchs.com/placementexam.  
 
Please contact the Admissions Office at 860-584-0911 x434 or admissions@spchs.com with any 
additional questions. 
 

# # # # 
 

St. Paul Catholic High School, established in 1966, is a coeducational secondary school of the Archdiocese of Hartford, serving 
400 students from over 35 communities in central Connecticut, China, South Korea and Vietnam. Our vision, to be a truly great 
Catholic high school, is achieved by living our core values of Faith, Character, Community, Excellence, and Service. 
 
For more information, please contact Melissa Lindquist in the Office of Advancement at  
860-584-0911 x430 or mlindquist@spchs.com. 
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